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During a virtual visit, preauthorized “visitors” are to understand and abide by the following: 

• You will be required to state your name and the names of anyone else present who 
may be able to view or hear this video visit. 

• The young person you will be speaking with using the Justice Video Network (JVN) 
video conferencing system is afforded privacy protections set out in the Youth 
Criminal Justice Act.  

• Under that law, making the identity of a young person public or available to the 
public is an offense that is subject to a penalty of imprisonment for up to two years 
if you are convicted. For this reason, do not, 

o In any way, broadcast, record or post this call on a website or otherwise. 
o Engage in a video call in the community, on a public computer, or in a public 

space such as a library or Community Center, where the call can be seen 
and or overheard by individuals not authorized to be on the call. OR, 

o Share your pin number or access links for JVN with anyone else. 
• Only preauthorized individuals are authorized to participate in this call with the 

young person. You are not permitted to use the JVN video conferencing system to 
facilitate contact between the young person and anyone else, including any 
individual that the young person has been directed by the Court not to associate 
with. 

• Breaking these rules could have serious consequences for you and the young 
person and may result in a loss of access to the JVN video conferencing system for 
you and/or the young person. 

• You will be responsible for any misuse of the JVN resulting from your access. 
• You will be required to confirm that you understand and that you agree to all the 

rules. 

 

 


